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Mowing Information - Announcing the 2013 Mid-Am – Upcoming Events

The Midwest May Flying Meeting

 Due to the poor field and drive 
conditions the May flying meeting needed 
to be postponed a week from the originally 
scheduled May 1 day.
 May 8 was a mostly sunny day.  
Unfortunately for those who arrived at the 
field early, there was a pretty good 
downpour between 4:10 and 4:45.  
Fortunately it passed and the flying 
continued through the evening.
 Jim Lapham cooked up the field 
dinner and got everything set up for us.  
Jim, thanks so very much for this and all 
you do for the club!!!
 Shortly after the field dinner, it 
decided to rain for a bit while the sun was 
out.  It was not enough to stop the flying 
and it cleared quickly.
 After the brief shower there was a 
beautiful rainbow to enjoy while flying to 
the east.
 We had a very nice turnout including a 
guest flier and two new students.

 Unfortunately, Ken was kept so busy 
with the new students, and our other 
students, that he didn’t get any photos of 
this great get together.
 The evening capped off with several 
people trying to spot land their small, very 
light planes on the control line cement 
circle.  It was a lot of fun and a really big 
challenge.
 It was a great evening.  Come on out 
on June 5 and join in the fun and 
friendship.

Field Opening Day

 The field and drive were officially 
opened for the 2013 flying season on 
Saturday, May 4.  
 While the temperature was mild, the 
winds were a bit high, 15+ mph, but at 
least they were blowing from the east
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right down the runway!
 It was a day for some of our ‘better’ pilots to 
enjoy. 
 Here are a few photos from Opening Day.

Jim Young prepares his planes

On the flightline
 

Chowing Down

MRCS Member Ron Milon Moves to Georgia
From Ron Milon

Hello Arthur,
 I have moved to Georgia, so I hope to enjoy a 
much longer flying season. 
 Please tell the MWRCS members that I will really 
miss them.  I sincerely appreciate all the help, 
support, training and camaraderie I have received 
over the years.

Take care,
Captain Ron Milon 

Ron,
 I had heard that you were moving to Georgia.  We 
will miss you at the field.  I always enjoyed our 
meetings.
 Also thanks for all the help you gave me.

Best wishes,
Arthur Deane and the rest of the MRCS folks

2013 Mowing Information

	

 Wednesday is mowing day (weather permitting) 
otherwise Thursday before 6 p.m.
	

 Flight Instructors please consult the mowing 
schedule prior to scheduling training sessions to avoid 
conflicts.
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 PLEASE call your team leader if you are unable 
to show up for field work.
	

 All team members must check with their Team 
Leader for mowing time.
	

 Any team member whose personal schedule 
conflicts with his team's mowing schedule should 
contact Bill Brown, 734 420-2733, for reassignment 
to another team.

All TEAM LEADERS AND MEMBERS MUST 
BE CHECKED OUT BEFORE RUNNING ANY 
OF THE EQUIPMENT USED TO TAKE CARE 
OF THE PARKING AREA OR FLYING FIELD   

SAFETY  FIRST
  NO SMOKING IN OR AROUND THE 

STORAGE AREAS!

Mid-America Electric Flies
Saturday, July 13 & Sunday, July 14, 2013

Hosted by the:
Ann Arbor Falcons and Electric Flyers 

Only

Flying Site Provided by the:
Midwest R/C Society

Contest Directors are:
Ken Myers phone (248) 669-8124 or

kmyersefo@theampeer.org
http://www.theampeer.org for updates & info
Keith Shaw (734) 973-6309
Flying both days at the Midwest R/C Society 
Flying Field - 7 Mile Rd., Salem Twp., MI

Registration: 9 A.M. both days
Flying from 10 A.M. to 5 P.M. Sat. & 10 A.M. to 3 

P.M. Sunday
Pilot Entry Fee $15 a day or $25 both days

Parking Donation Requested from Spectators

Saturday’s Awards
Best Scale

Most Beautiful
Best Ducted Fan
Best Sport Plane

CD’s Choice
Sunday’s Awards

Best Scale
Most Beautiful

Best Mini-Electric
Best Multi-motor

CD’s Choice

Planes Must Fly To Be Considered for Any 
Award

Saturday’s & Sunday’s Awards:
Plaques for 1st in each category

Open Flying Possible on Friday
Night Flying Possible, Weather Permitting, 

Friday & Saturday Nights
Refreshments available at the field both days.

Potluck picnic at the field on Saturday evening.
Come, Look, Listen, Learn - Fly Electric - Fly the 

Future!

Merchandise drawing for ALL entrants
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To change your email address contact Ken Myers at 
kmyersefo@mac.com

The 2013 membership application is available at the 
club Web site, 

http://www.midwestrcsociety.org, 
for downloading with the link on the homepage.

IMPORTANT: Channels 36 & 56 May NOT be used 
at the 7 Mile Rd. Field

Upcoming Events:

June 5, Wednesday, Midwest monthly meeting at 
the 7 Mile Rd. Flying Field, it’s a flying meeting, 6 
p.m. or earlier.  Bring a plane and let’s fly!

June 22 & 23 ,Sat. & Sunday, Frankenmuth 
Aeromodlers, 2013 Sloan Museum Auto Fair
Model Aircraft static display, for more info: Larry 
Launstein Jr, 810-624-2075
Flint Cultural Center, Flint, MI

Midwest RC Monitor
Editor: Ken Myers
1911 Bradshaw Ct.
Commerce Twp., MI 48390

The Next Meeting:
Date: Wednesday, June 5, 2013

 Time: 6 p.m. or earlier
Place: 7 Mi. Rd. Flying Field

July 13 &14, Saturday & Sunday, 29th Annual 
Mid-America Electric Fliers, MRCS 7 Mile Rd. 
field, Ken Myers, 248-669-8124, Web site info & 
flyer http://www.theampeer.org

Watch for a full review of the new Tactic TTX650 
computer radio and TR624 receiver
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